Two Rivers High School

Home of the Gators



Barry Fisher, Principal Two Rivers High School 17727 E. State Hwy 28 Ola, AR 72853 Ph 833-272-8773 Fax 833-272-3149 fisherb@trgators.org

6/30/20

Dear Seniors and Parent(s):

The Two Rivers Graduation Ceremony will be held on Friday, July 17, at 7:30 P.M. at our football stadium. The state has approved our traditional graduation plan for our 2020 Graduation Ceremony. We will follow all CDC guidelines to make this event as safe as possible. Everyone attending the Graduation Ceremony who is above 10 years old will be encouraged to wear a face mask. We are asking everyone in attendance to please not congregate together in groups and to follow the social distancing regulations of six feet from one another other than family members.

Seniors must follow the social distancing guidelines when entering and exiting the field during the ceremony. All seniors need to report to Mrs. Neeley in the north end zone when they arrive at the field. She will tell you what teacher you will be stationed with until the ceremony begins. Boys will need to wear dress slacks, a dress shirt and a tie with dress shoes or boots in good condition. Girls will need to wear a dress or formal attire and dress shoes. (no flip flops)

When we present the graduates with their diploma cover during the graduation ceremony, we will include a copy of the senior slideshow inside the cover. Each senior will get one copy of the senior slideshow free.

The senior sidewalk will be completed before July 17, so that all seniors will be able to check it out.

If the Graduation Ceremony is rained out on Friday, July 17, it will be rescheduled for Saturday, July 18, at the same time and place. If it rains Saturday evening, the ceremony will be moved to our basketball gymnasium and all indoor regulations and CDC guidelines will be followed to ensure a safe graduation ceremony.

We will have a mandatory graduation practice for all seniors on Friday, July 17 at 11am on the football field. Please attend this practice if possible but if for some reason you will not be able to be here, contact Mr. Fisher and we will work it out.

Sincerely,

Barry Fisher, High School Principal Two Rivers High School